The Gray Charter School
Board of Trustees

Policy

Electronic Eguipment BP£001

The Board of Trustees is firmly in support of technology in the schools but also must enforce regulations
concerning the use of such equipment during the school day.

Children are not permitted to bring to school I-pods, MP-3 players, Nintendos, game boys or any other
hand held electrical playing device. These devices if brought to school will be confiscated and not
returned to them. Parents must come in to pick them up. A child will also be suspended for three days.

Cell phones are to be turned off during the school day and placed in their book bag. No one is permitted
to use or text anyone. Children breaking this rule will also be suspended for three days.

These rules are necessary so the school can continue to have an excellent learning environment.
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